EAZ 87 #8377

T i AMERIGAN NUCLEAR CORPORATION
March 24, 1994 ,
WILLIAM C SALGBURY FRELIDENT S60 NORTH POPLAR, SUITE 8
TELEPHONE [ M) 206 7012 CABPLR WYOMING K260
|

Mr. Joseph J. Holonich Jl
Acting Chief ' 5"' o
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning, NMSS (5E2)
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20850

RE: SUA 667
Docket No. 404492

Dear Mr, Holonich:

American Nuclear is in receipt of your letter dated March 11, 1994 regarding NR(C's
review of our reclamation design. We do not believe that 60 days allows adequate time (o
generate the data necessary to respond to the NRC's comments and submit the design.
American proposes to submit the design prior to July 1, 1994,

« you have any questions please advise,

Sincerely,

llellipn. C Bl /
William C Salisbury '
President

WS/t

XC: Ramon Hall
Region IV
Uranium Recovery Field Office
Box 25325
Denver, CO 80226

. James L. Grant
Grant Environmental



